
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 16, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 SOME LISTENER LETTERS TODAY ON THE DESK. 

[STEVENS POINT] I HAVE LISTENED TO YOUR BROADCASTS THROUGH THE YEARS ON 94.3 FM 

STEVENS POINT. DECIDED IT WAS TIME TO HELP OUT WITH YOUR COSTS IN SOME WAY. HOPE 

I GOT YOUR ADDRESS CORRECT. THANK YOU FOR THE TIME AND ENERGY YOU SPEND FOR 

YOUR LISTENERS. 

[APPLETON] DEAR WRVM. COUNT ME IN. I HEAR FROM YOU ALL THE TIME. I THOUGHT IT 

WOULD BE NICE IF YOU HEARD FROM ME. YOUR RADIO MINISTRY HAS BEEN SUCH A 

BLESSING IN MY LIFE. I’VE BEEN LISTENING FROM THE START. MY DAD HEARD THAT THERE 

WAS GOING TO BE A CHRISTIAN RADIO STATION ON THE AIR SO HE WENT OUR AND BOUGHT A 

NEW RADIO. THE PROGRAMS WERE GOOD THEN AND STILL ARE. THANK YOU FOR BEING 

THERE. 

[GLEASON] TO THE PRECIOUS FOLKS AT WRVM. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR EFFORTS ON 

BEHALF OF THE LORD JESUS! WRVM IS A REAL BLESSING TO OUR WHOLE FAMILY. IT IS 

HELPING US GROW IN CHRIST. 

[MATTOON]  I DON’T REMEMBER A TIME WHEN WRVM WAS NOT PART OF MY LIFE. YOU ARE 

LIKE PART OF THE FAMILY SINCE WE INVITE YOU INTO OUR HOME EACH DAY. WE ENJOY THE 

MUSIC AND BIBLICAL PREACHING/TEACHING PROGRAMS. ONE PROGRAM THAT WE (MY 

HUSBAND, TWO TEEN AGE CHILDREN AND I) HAVE COME TO LOOK FORWARD TO IS, “PUBLIC 

SQUARE”. IT IS GOOD TO GET A BIBLICAL PERSPECTIVE OF THE CURRENT EVENTS AND 

POLITICS THAT WE DON’T HEAR FROM OTHER SOURCES. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO. 

IT’S ALWAYS GOOD TO HEAR FROM OUR LISTENING FAMILY. WE’D LIKE TO HEAR FROM 

YOU EVERY MONTH. IT IS YOUR REGULAR FINANCIAL SUPPORT THAT KEEPS THIS RADIO 

MINISTRY ON THE AIR. WON’T YOU CONSIDER BECOMING ONE OF OUR MONTHLY 

FINANCIAL PARTNERS? 

WE ARE NOW TAKING RESERVATIONS FOR OUR BUS TRIP TO BRANSON MARCH 10-16. THE 

RESERVATION DEADLINE IS FEBRUARY 7, JUST 3 WEEKS AWAY. OR WHEN THE TRIP IS 

FILLED, WHICHEVER HAPPENS FIRST. DETAILS CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE, 

WRVM.ORG AND ASK FOR A TRIP BROCHURE. TO REGISTER CALL US; 920-842-2900. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


